2023 Holiday Greetings.

Hope you and yours are doing well and are looking forward to 2024. Hope | got that
right. There were a few times this past year where | was thinking it was already 2024.

More webinars. More time spent trying to understand how the Universe works:)
Maintaining bootleg bird feeders in the adjacent park and hoping the local coyote
protects them. Sequestering carbon by raising, or killing, more plants. Good year for
persimmons and Japanese peppers. Kind of overdid the succulents. Bad year for
complete sentences.

More camera gear to take photos to post in my online galleries where no-one will ever
see them, which may be a good thing. Shooting film was fun until film prices started
skyrocketing. Annoying when your obscure hobby becomes popular.

By the way, the URL for the photo gallery is My Travels (ikemi.info), or
ikemi.info/mytravel.html, if you are reading this in hardcopy. If | am still writing my
Holiday Greetings in the future, they may become virtual, posted on my website, so you
will have the luxury of clicking or not. | promise to clean up my website someday, but
navigation may still be a challenge.

Still working my DIY projects in a random fashion. Haven’t blown up anything lately.
| updated my blog at dkikemi.wordpress.com, where there are travel blogs with links to
the photo galleries, perhaps clarifying their intent. | removed myself from X (formerly

Twitter) and am on Instagram after giving up on Mastodon (2 posts to date).

Stay safe.



